
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Gibson Park Resiliency & Recreation Project 
The City of Revere has undertaken a significant redevelopment project to protect its Riverside 
Neighborhood from current and future threats from flooding and sea level rise. The Gibson Park 
Resiliency and Recreation Project will provide nature-based resiliency measures to the 
RiverFront area that has historically faced tidal and storm flooding events. It is predicted that 
flooding will occur more frequently due to global climate change. This project will implement 
multiple nature-based interventions to reduce flood risk and provide the community with a re-
envisioned multi-purpose recreational facility as approved in the RiverFront Master Plan. 

Join the Department of Planning and Community Development for this public informational meeting to 
provide residents with a project update, overview of the next steps, and an opportunity for open 
discussion.  

October 18, 2023 
6:00PM-7:00PM 

Point of Pines Yacht Club 
28 Rice Avenue 

Revere, MA 02151 
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